
AEEC’s Summer Library 
Our library will be open every Wednesday in June & July from 
9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. except Wednesday, July 5th.   

For the first time, our library will be open in June and July for our K-2 
students that were currently enrolled for the 2017-2018 school year.  Our 
doors will be open for checkout beginning at 9:00 a.m. each Wednesday 
(except July 5th) throughout the months of June and July.     

Why visit the 
library? 
A teacher is 
available to assist 
you.     

Benefits of 
Reading 
Language 
acquisition, brain 
development, 
literacy skills 

Damaged or Lost 
Books 
Damaged or lost 
books will still be 
subject to fines.  

WHERE TO ENTER 
All visitors must enter 
and exit through the 

front office.  

1
WHO CAN COME 

All K-2 students that 
were currently enrolled 

for the 2017-2018 
school year.   

2
PARENTS MUST BE 

PRESENT 
K-2 students must be 

accompanied by a 
parent or guardian.  

3

AEEC Summer 
Library Hours 


